
FMYSA Open Meeting - July 30, 2017

Meeting commenced – 6:08pm

Board Members in Attendance: Jeff Nelson, Kevin Roberson, Kevin Westdyk, Amy Burwell, Tracy Black, 
Matt Jordan, Jack Fultz.  Not Present: Jeff Castellanos, Craig Brown

Open Attendees: Tony Del Muro, Matt O’Malley, Vangie Brothers

Open discussion:

a. Question regarding kids joining premier in 1st year.  Question regarding late timing of tryouts 
vs timing of roster for rec teams.  Agreed that Premier tryouts need to be held earlier next 
year, prior to fields closing for summer.  Explained that coaches have not yet been assigned 
and numbers of teams will be based on the number of kids trying out and talent pool.

b. Question asking when select registration will open
c. Question asking if there will be a 12U FM Select softball team.  Jack said it has not been 

determined yet.

Justin, new equipment director will need to get an email out to find out which coaches still have 
equipment bags out from last spring and summer baseball.

Jeff discussed the possibility of moving in-person registration to Dick’s Sporting Goods.

Jeff stated that financials will be available and discussed at next open meeting.

Meeting adjourned – 6:23pm


